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The Mississippi Department of Education and the Office of Federal Programs are 

required to monitor the implementation of programs administered under the 

Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA).  Tupelo Public School District has been 

selected for an onsite monitor review for FY19. This will be a fiscal monitoring 

visit of SY 2017-2018.  Auditors will monitor accounting systems and fiscals 

controls for all title programs.  I am waiting to hear from the Monitoring and 

Compliance Coordinator for a date that the auditors will be in the district. My goal 

is to ensure that the district is more than prepared for this monitoring visit. 


